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PORT ARTHUR HORTICULTURAL SOCIETY

' The Horticultural Society are receiving
another shipment of bulbs, and can extend
membership to ten more peopte who are in-
terested, $1.,00 membership fee, and as
premium, are given ten glad, bulbs,

IThis extension to April 15th,

Iwo members from Port Arthur are plan-
ning on coming down, one weekend, to meet
all members, to give information ete.
Members will be notified when they are
coming. “

We have on hand four bulletins of in-
formation circulating among our members,
which, at the end of the season, will be
itisted in the Terrace Bay Library for future
reference., |

We have thirty-three pamphlets loaned
from the Parent Society, until June 1lst.,

These are the following:

Our Canadian Wildflowers in Your Garden

Pamphlet on List of Practical Books

Hural Home Beautification

Rock Gardens

Water Lilies and Pools

Any members wishing information from
these pamphlets try not to keep them any

|can see them by June lst, before they have
|to be returned,

(Cont, on next col.)

Fall Work in the Garden,and many others,

longer than two days, so that all the members
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PORT ARTHUR HORTICULTURAL SOCIETY fCONT.*
., We are planning on holding a semi-
arinual meeting in the last week in
April, so listen to the radio for time
and place etc, If any of you members
are in Port Arthur you are all eligib’e
to come and ask any questions you may
wlsh, ,
For membership and- -information
contact Albert H, Farrow, House #56,
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NOTICE -
anyone interested in transporting
a carload of students to the Music
Festival at the Lakehead and back on
Thursday, Friday or Saturday, April
8th, 9th and 10th, please contact orc
of the following, Mr, D, Locking, Mr.
C. Briggs, Mr. R, Kenny, Mr. A, Stevens
or Mr, A, LeBlanc, - ; |
At last years Music Festival olr
school choir took top honours in their
class, We feel the efforts of Miss
McAdam and her pupils merits our suppor:.-
A, W, Stevens,
o President,
Hyme and School Association,

0-0~=0

TERRACE BAY FISH AND GAME ASSOCIATION

There will be a meeting of the
members on Friday night -at 7:45 p.m.
in the Basement of the Imperial Bank.
All members welcome., We expect visiting
members from Rossport, Jackfish, Marath.c
and Red Rock. Fred Orron, Secretary of
Zone #l, Federation of Anglers and
Hunters Incorp, will be on hand to say
a few words on his trip to the Annual
Convention at Windsor.

It should.be an interesting talk
so let's get out and give our suppori.

3 conservation films will be shown.
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NORTH CAMP REQUEST

It has been requested by the resi-
dents of the North Camp Dormitories,

that all local organizations refrain

irom soliciting in the dormitaries, as
shift workers are constantly being

awakened by canvassers.,
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IT WON'T HURT YOU TO BE CAREFUL



